**Board of Education** 

President Sharon West
Vice-President Kyle Sparks
Secretary Kerrilynn Webb
Board Member Scott Lewis
Board Member Quannah Saiz

**November 11, 2021** 

Dear Parent/Guardians of Fort Sumner Elementary Students,

We will be returning to a regular school schedule on Monday, November 15th. All students are expected to be in class unless you have tested positive for COVID 19, have been exposed to someone who has tested positive, or are experiencing symptoms related to COVID 19. Symptoms include: coughing, sneezing, body aches or fever. If you have questions regarding the quarantine period required by NMPED, please contact us at the Elementary school.

We have missed you and look forward to having a full building again.

Sincerely,

Steve Dimitroff,

**Elementary Principal**